
SERVING THE COUNTIES OF NEVADA, PLUMAS AND SIERRA 

 

 

MEMO 
 

TO: Interested Parties 

FROM:     Gretchen Bennitt, Executive Director  

DATE:  12/16/2021

 

Notice for 

December 27, 2021  

Regular Board of Directors Meeting  

The December 27, 2021, Board Meeting has been cancelled. 

Please call the Air District Office at (530) 274-9360 ext.505 if there are any questions or 

comments regarding this meeting. 

 

 

NORTHERN FIELD OFFICE 
257  E. Sierra, Unit E 
Mailing Address: P.O. Box 2227 
Portola, CA 96122 
(530) 832-0102  / FAX : (530) 832-0101 

Gretchen Bennitt, Executive Director r                             .  
DISTR ICT HEADQUARTERS 
200  Litton Drive, Suite  320 
Mailing Address:  
Grass Valley, CA  95945 
(530) 274-9360  / FAX : (530) 274-7546 
www.myairdistrict.com 


